Sample strep Throat Notification Letter
Dear Parent/Caregiver:
There has been at least one student in your child's classroom who has recently been diagnosed with strep throat.  Strep throat is an infection of the throat and tonsils caused by the bacteria known as Group A beta-hemolytic streptococci.

The symptoms of a strep throat (streptococcal pharyngitis) include sore throat, pain on swallowing, fever, swollen and tender lymph nodes in the neck and being extremely tired.  A person may not have all of the above symptoms.  

When strep throat is accompanied by a red rash it is called scarlet fever.  This occurs when the person has an allergic reaction to a toxin the streptococcal bacteria produces.  Not everyone who has strep throat develops a scarlet fever rash.

Streptococcal infections are spread in similar ways, as are "colds".  It usually takes 2-5 days to develop a strep throat following exposure.  Strep throat is diagnosed by doing a throat culture and it is treated with antibiotics.

It is important that strep infections be treated properly to prevent any complications and also to prevent the further spread of this infection.

If your child is complaining of a sore throat, running a fever, appears run down or is extremely tired, please take your child in for a throat culture.

Students may return to school after they have been on antibiotics for 24 hours (as long as they are feeling well enough to attend school).  

Please contact your child(ren)'s school if your child(ren) has(have) been diagnosed with a strep infection so we can track the spread of this contagious illness.

Please feel free to contact the school nurse if you have any questions. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Information Adapted from Department of Health Services Bureau of Communicable Diseases

https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/disease/childhood-communicable-diseases.htm
